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.   Tax attorney Jack Van Coevering was recently quoted in EIN Presswire's web
article Circle Power Renewables Offers Contracts to Officials to Guarantee New
Property Tax Revenue. The full article article can be viewed:
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/562592002/circle-power-renewables-offers-contracts-to-officials-to-guarantee-new-property-tax-revenue 
In putting together the draft PILT agreements, Circle Power Renewables turned
to tax attorney Jack Van Coevering of Foster Swift. Van Coevering has
represented many Michigan communities in defending property tax litigation,
often after the taxpayer received tax incentives from the local government unit.
He has been an outspoken advocate against the practice of companies using tax
appeals, often without merit, to force local units to accept a lower valuation
simply to avoid the cost of litigation. Van Coevering has long represented the
City of Escanaba in its fight to defend against a “Dark Store” appeal.  


